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First name: Aaron &amp;amp; Elisa

Last name: Fiaschetti

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello,  we would like to support keeping the Lionhead area open to mountain biking.

It offers fantastic biking and backcountry solitude and scenery that are important to

Montana bikers.  Biking have dedicated many hours to maintain trails in the Lionhead.

See the attached  picture of myself and other bikers working on the switchbacks on

The CDT off of Targhee pass. Bikers have worked with the Gallatin chapter of the backcountry 

Horseman to do annual trail work.  We love it up there and are willing to help keep it wild and bike

Friendly. Please consider an alternate designation besides Wilderness.

 

Sincerely 

 

Aaron and Elisa Fiaschetti 


